April 13, 2020
Town Board Meeting

The Town Board of the Town of Cambridge meet on April 13, 2020 at the Town Hall,
the following were present:

Supervisor Catherine Fedler

Councilman Douglas Ford

Councilwoman Gretchen Wilmot

Supervisor called the meeting to order at 10:00 am, she also took minutes to keep
attendance for the meeting limited due to social distancing.

Auditing of the Bills
General #60-78 $3,173.48

Highway #38-52 $20,790.81

The bills were audited and approved for payment. There were only 3 members of
the Town Board present due to the COVID-19 pandemic. This was due to the
Executive order of the Governor of the State of New York of Social Distancing. Al
individuals in NYS are required to Socially Distance 6 ft. apart.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:06 am.
Respectfully Submitted,
Recorded by Supervisor Fedler

Typed by Heather Greenawalt
Town Clerk/Town of Cambridge

Respectfully Submitted,
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Typed by Heather Greenawalt
Town Clerk/Town of Cambridge

http://www.townofcambridgeny.org





